
IOTC Board Meeting – June 8, 2020 

10:30 AM – Tennis Patio 

Officers Attending: Richard Eslick(Pres),Molly Bergesen(VP), Judy Wiegand 
(Treasurer), Edith Tanniru(Secretary). Also Attending: Susan Brown (Membership), 
Carole Rockland (Publicity & Membership), Lois Newman, Judy Gahide, Kwong Young, 
Dick Harrold 

CALL to Order at 10:30AM - Quorum is present 
Introductions - Carole Rockland is joining to help with Membership and Publicity 

Minutes were read and approved 

Treasurer’s Report - One check for $40 has been written - balance is $3731 

Membership - Judy Gahide will clean up the membership list on the website to include 
paid members only per the Chelsea list. The pdf list created by Denise Lott will not be 
updated at this time. Kwong Young will receive notices of new members, pass the 
registration information to Susan Brown to be added to the website and she will send it 
on to Dick Harrold to be added to the email list of members. Members that don’t 
continue to pay are only removed from email on request. Susan or Carole will contact 
new members personally to get them involved in the club and Kwong will meet with 
them to evaluate their level of play and let them know which groups would welcome 
them. Carole will send articles to the Splash with information about upcoming and past 
activities and an invitation to contact the membership committee for information on 
joining the club. 

OLD BUSINESS 

Fourth of July Mixer - Saturday 7/4/2020 - CLOSED 

We will make a final decision on go or no at the next board workshop in two weeks. A 
suggestion was made to have ice cream that is easy to hand out with low contact 
(Klondike Bars??) to aid in social distancing off the courts. We will need a plan to assign 
courts and keep people apart during changeovers. Dick will make an information flyer 
and signup sheet for the bulletin board. Kwong will reserve the courts from 8:30-10:30 



NEW BUSINESS 

There was some discussion about having classes in the evening at IOTC. Possibly 
Heidi Gilbert would be interested in helping. Volunteers would be needed to assist.  The 
lights on the stadium courts aren’t working and would need to be repaired if we use 
them.   

The main goals for the coming season are “New life, New Members” - Dick Eslick 
suggested a goal of 300 members!  Carole’s Splash articles should help to draw in new 
and past members and an opportunity for classes would also help. 

Next Board meeting - July 6 at 1:00 on IOTC patio 

Next Board workshop - June 22nd at 10:30 on Dick Eslick’s patio 

Submitted 6/8/2020 - Edith Tanniru 


